
 

 
 

 

 

 

This week we welcomed the recipients of our Service Above Self Awards from Mary Mackillop College, 
Renee Caprioli, recipient of the General Community SAS Award, and Isabella Carubia, recipient of the 
College Community SAS Award.  The girls spoke about the contributions they had made to their communities 
to qualify for the awards; community involvement that has impacted on both their lives. Congratulations, 
girls, and thank you for attending our meeting. 

 

 



 

 
 

  

We also welcomed Craig Sumsion, a former club member who now lives and works in Roxby Downs. Craig 
gave us a brief update about his life in Roxby, and announced that he was in Adelaide due to his wife Sandy 
(also a former member of Magill Sunrise) winning the Raine and Horne State Property Manager of The Year 
Award. Sandy is now eligible for the national award - congratulations and good luck Sandy! 

 



 

 
 

 

Business Networking Drinks: Tuesday April 4, in conjunction with Kent Town Rotary. 

Join us for casual drinks and get to know other local business owners and traders. Keynote presentation by 
Andrew Leunig, Business Model Innovation Expert. 

http://www.magillrotary.org.au/business-networking-drinks   

 

 

Quiz Night: Saturday May 6, in conjunction with Norwood Rotary. 

Organised by our amazing 16 year old German exchange student Marie, with all proceeds going to Shelterbox 
disaster relief.  Book a table of 8-10 or ask us to place you on a table. 

http://www.magillrotary.org.au/quiz-night/ 

 

Date: 6th May 

Venue: Hungarian Club on Osmond Tce, Norwood 

Time: 6.30pm arrival for a 7pm prompt start until 10pm. 

Cost: $20 per person  

Format: 6 rounds of quiz questions split in to 3 lots of 2 rounds. In between each round will be a fun game. 
The interval break will include more games for those who wish to join in and a silent auction. It will be BYO 
nibbles with full bar service, at cost price to the Hungarian Club so drinks won’t be too expensive.  



 

 
 

 

Please consider getting a group of your friends/family/colleagues together to make up a table of 8-10 
people who will be seated at round tables for optimum inclusion. If you are coming by yourself or with 1, 2, 
3, 4 or so friends please let me know so we can join you together with another member who is doing similar 
ie you and 2 friends are coming and another member has themselves and 4 friends then we can make up a 
table of 8 that way and so on.  Please start letting me know if you have a whole table coming or how many 
you will have attending so we can start putting people together on tables and advise you what table 
number you will be sitting at. 

Arrange a table of 8-10 friends (or let us know if you'd like us to add a smaller group to an existing 
table) for the Quiz Night. We'll be giving Norwood an early indication of table numbers after next 
Tuesday's meeting, so please have a think about what you can manage over the weekend. 

 

 

 

 

You have the opportunity to put your footy tipping skills to the test; not to mention have some fun, win 
fantastic prizes and contribute to a worthwhile cause.  

The 2017 AFL footy season is just around the corner so now is the time to sign up.  Entry for the 2017 footy 
tipping competition is only $20, which includes a $10 donation to The Rotary Foundation,  
with all remaining money used for prizes.  

Don’t miss your chance to be part of the fun of Footy Tipping 2017. 

For further information contact Lindsay Davis (Rotary Club of Magill Sunrise) or email 
d9520.rotary.footy@gmail.com 

 



 

 
 

 

It's also time to start promoting The Reel Event. Booking link is: http://www.trybooking.com/oqxc 
 
The Club has decided to hold this year's The Reel Event on a Sunday, 3pm for 4pm, to see whether a weekend 
time slot will help us to attract a bigger crowd. Please put Sunday the 21st May in your diaries. 
 

 
 
The Rotary Club of St Peters will be holding their annual Music Night on Tuesday the 9th May at The Forge, 
Marryatville High School at 6.30 PM. 
 
In addition to the Marryatville High School Band, students from local schools will also be performing. 
Tickets will be $10 available at the door and a light supper is provided. 
 
RSVP to david-strange@hotmail.com or 0498 016 695 by 21st April to assist with catering requirements.  
Hope to see you there. 
 
David Strange 
Vocational Director 
Rotary Club of St Peters. 
 
  



 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Kirsty Stark 

 

Ian Coat 

Tuesday 6.50 for 7.00am 

Hectorville Sporting Club, Fisher Street, Magill
 

magill@rotaryclub.org.au

www.magill.rotary.org.au/

www.facebook.com/rotarymagill
 
  



 

 
 

www.rotarynews.info/district9520

 
 

 

 

 

 

6.30pm Campbelltown Athelstone Football Club 150 George St, Paradise 

6.15pm St Peter’s Kensi Hotel 23 Regent St, Kensington 
6.30pm Kent Town The Kent Town Hotel 76 Rundle Street, Kent Town 

7.15am Eastwood Royal Coach 24 Dequetteville Tce, Kent Town 
1.00pm Norwood Manto Café Parade, Norwood  
6.30pm Norwood Kensi Hotel 23 Regent St, Kensington 
6.30pm Burnside The Maylands Hotel 67 Phillis St, Maylands 
6.30pm Morialta The Rezz Hotel 20 Hamilton Tce, Newton 

No Meetings
 

 
Norwood Rotary 
2nd and 4th Wednesdays at Manto Café 
1st, 3rd and 5th Wednesdays at Kensi  Hotel 

  



 

 
 

 
The Object of Rotary is to encourage and foster the ideal of service as a basis of a worthy enterprise and in 

particular to encourage and foster: 
The development of acquaintance as an opportunity for service. 

High ethical standards in business and professions: the recognition of the worthiness of all useful occupations: 
and the dignifying by every Rotarian of their occupation as an opportunity to serve society. 

The application of the ideal service by every Rotarian to their personal, business and community life. 
The advancement of international understanding, goodwill and peace through a world fellowship of business 

and professional people united in the ideal of service. 

 
 

The Four Way Test of the things we think, say or do: 
 

Is it the truth? 
Is it fair to all concerned? 

Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 
Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 
 

For good food, good fellowship and the opportunity to serve through Rotary we give thanks. 
 
 

 


